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Term 2 - Week 7: Friday, 10th June 2022 
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL – Sr Margaret Ghosn 

Dear MCHF community, there have been numerous 
excursions and activities happening around the place this 
week. This allows our students to grow holistically. I ask 
that we develop this cultural of academic growth 
continually. On another matter, I have pasted below a 
proposed design for our new K-1 block that will 
commence renovations hopefully in the next few months. 
We are also in the process of lodging a DA for our new 
Master Plan. Exciting times ahead for MCHF! 
 

Recently there have been a few violent attacks in the 
neighbourhood. I ask that you are cautious and do not 
walk alone for your safety.  

OUR IDENTITY 

 

Maronite College of the Holy Family merit award system involves students achieving 6 merit stamps in areas of 
curriculum, extra curriculum and personal development, upon which they will receive an All-Rounder award, followed 
by a Bronze, Silver and finally the Principal’s award. 

 

All-Rounder Awards  
 Salim Mahfoud, Roman Khoury (Kindy) / Elissa Harb (Year 3) / Charbel Mallouhi, Jayden Antonios, Noor-Ahmed 

Alameddine, Gabriel Ishac, Andrew Ters, Isabella-Marie Zaher, Matthew Abi-Khattar, Gezabell Makdessi, Jamie Lee 
Boutros, Savannah Anjoul (Year 4) / Lucas Tadros, Mia-Theresea Bazouni, George Merheb, Isabella Abou Haydar 
(Year 5) / Charbel Chiha, Matthew Elcham, Michael Boumelhem (Year 6) / Jonah Botros (Year 7) / Joseph Maroun, 
Elizabeth El Katrib (Year 8) / Maria Nour, Angelina Layoun, Charbel Makary, Alex Abi-Khattar (Year 9) 

 

Bronze Awards  
 Isaac Bayssari, Cruz Melhem, Michael Estephan, Alyssa Bellido, Marc Anthony Ayoub (Year 1) / Charlize Sleiman 

(Year 9) 
 

OUR LEARNERS 
Kindy White’s and Kindy Blue’s first visit to the chapel. Thank you, Sr Laure, (from Kindy) for teaching us about Jesus, 

the Holy Spirit and the Eucharist. / The Police Liaison Officer spoke to Year 9 about the dangers of social media. 
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Origin Jersey Day – Wednesday 8th June 

   
 

Year 2 Excursion to Sydney Zoo 

 
 

5 Ruby Gymnastic / Year 5 Transition Program 

  
 

Year 8 Technology 
students worked 

together with Year 4, 
in the Food 

Technology Room, to 
make chocolate-chip 

cookies.  Year 4 
students were able to 

participate in the early procedures of cookie making, using 
basic skills like cracking an egg and using measured quantities of dry ingredients to make a palatable food product. 

 



1 Lilac & 6 Indigo Lesson Collaboration 

 
 

Year 10 English students attended a performance of the Shakespearean tragedy play, 'Macbeth,' at The Riverside 
Theatre, while Year 12 Advanced English students supplemented their Texts and Human Experiences module with an 

HSC symposium of Arthur Miller's play, 'The Crucible.'   
Congratulations to our Girls Rugby League teams for progressing to the next stage of Western Sydney competition. 

   
 

Year 7 Geography Field Trip & Camp 

 



 
 

OUR COMMUNITY 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
Monday 13th June – QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY!! 

Tuesday 14th to Friday 24th June – HSC Pre-Trial 
Wednesday 15th June – Stage 3 Boys Soccer Gala Day 

Thursday 16th June – Primary Athletics Carnival 
Friday 17th June – Year 11 Biology Excursion 

 
CONGRATULATIONS 
Congratulations to Olivia Bechara, who has been nominated as a Finalist in the 
Cumberland Young Champions Awards 2022, which will be held at a gala night on the 
19th June. The award recognises her accomplishments in Performing Arts and as a 
volunteer dance teacher.  We are extremely proud of her achievements.  
 
REMINDER - Kindy Enrolments for 2023 are OPEN!  Please fill out the enrolment form 
to register your child (https://www.mchf.nsw.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/MCHF-

Enrolment-Form-7.12.21.pdf) and email jishac@mchf.nsw.edu.au .   
 
Parenting Workshop: Understanding Teenage Change 
Maronite Life, Marriage and Family Office is hosting a parenting workshop focusing on 
understanding teenage change in June at OLOL Co-Cathedral CYPC. The next session 
will be held on Thursday 16th June at 7pm with the focus of the session being Building 
Teen Resilience. 

  
 
 
 

Connect with us through: 
 

Website: 
http://www.mchf.nsw.edu.au/  

 

Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/mchf

parramatta/ 
 

Instagram:   
https://www.instagram.com/mchf

2325/ 
 

LinkedIn:  
https://au.linkedin.com/company/

maronite-college-of-the-holy-
family 

 

Email: 
Admin@mchf.nsw.edu.au 

 

Phone: 02 9633 6600 
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